Hi Everyone
 

This week just happens to be the Second Annual National Hazing Prevention Week, so my question is… What better time for the Governor to sign Matt’s Bill into Law?
 

Letters won’t get there in time but emails will so lets all send Governor Schwarzenegger an email today urging him to sign Matt’s Law this week.  Right now go to the following link, http://www.govmail.ca.gov/ this will take you to the Governor’s email address.  
 

In the subject box type: Please sign SB 1454 “Matt’s Law” this week.  For your convenience you can copy and paste this right into the box.  You don’t have to send a message if you don’t want to or have time to but if you do be sure to mention that it is National Hazing Prevention Week and that Matt’s Law is an Anti-Hazing bill in case they are not aware, which would be very sad.
 

Thank you for your support, I hope the Governor’s box is full by the end of the day.  What the heck, let’s do it everyday until he signs.
 

"Hug your children and tell them you love them everyday."

Love, 
Debbie, MM
